

Sacramento Blues Society

A Non-Profit 501(c) (3) Organization Federal Tax ID Number: 68-0281687

P.O. Box 60580 Sacramento, CA 95860 www.sacblues.com

Sacramento Blues Society Board of Directors:

Sally Katen

President

Lisa Phenix Vice-President

Barbara Katen

Secretary

Richard Gormley Treasurer

110000101

Jim Tatol Parliamentarian

Cari Chenkin

Director & Newsletter Editor

Mari Lu Onweller

Director & IBC Chairwoman

Doug Pringle

Director & Fundraising Chairman

Renee Erickson

Director

Rick Snyder

Director

Linda McShane

Membership

Mindy Giles

Events & PR

Dave Baldwin Webmaster

Lisa Phenix & Deanna Myerson Volunteer. Co-Chairs



Keepin' the Blues Alive, One Student at a Time

Sacramento Blues Society

P.O. Box 60580, Sacramento, CA 95860 sacblues.com

March 2, 2020

Dear Fellow Blues Society Members,

Your SBS Board of Directors, after careful thought and much discussion, made a decision to raise the cost of Memberships. While we know this isn't welcome news, the reality is that just about EVERYTHING has increased in price over the past decade, while we've held back from increasing membership for 20 years!

We take this step in order to ensure that we have enough funds coming in to continue our mission of keeping the Blues alive, and to be able to offer programs that suit the needs of our community.

- New Individual Membership Rate \$30.00/year (for both new memberships & renewals)
- New Family (up to 4 family members) Membership Rate-\$50.00/year (for both new & renewals)

That's only an increase of \$5.00 per individual, less if your family consists of more than 2 people!

The band membership will remain the same at \$50 per year and we are adding a new membership category:

We'll now offer Student (up to 17 years old) memberships for only \$15.00/year.

These rates will become effective on April 1, 2020. Now is the time to renew early to take advantage of the current low rates; you'll still retain your original renewal date, even if you renew early. And thanks for being a Sacramento Blues Society member and supporting the Blues!

Sincerely,

Sally Katen, SBS President